Chief of Defence Staff Bucharest, March 15", 2024
Romanian Armed Forces

TR

General Martin HEREM
CHIEF OF DEFENCE OF ESTONIA

With regard to the invitation I sent you, related to Romania’s celebration of
20 years since joining the North Atlantic Organization, I would like to inform you
that, due to several commitments at national level, we have determined that is
necessary to adjust the date, to ensure the success and participation of all involved.

Therefore, the event initially planned for March 26, will now take place on
April 10", at the Palace of the National Military Circle, in Bucharest.

I realize that this change may inconvenience your schedule, and for that I
state my personal apologies, while I count on your understanding that this decision
was made in accordance with the national authorities.

Your presence and participation are highly valued and I hope you will be
able to join us.

If you have already answered to my previous letter, I am very grateful for
that, but a confirmation of your availability for the new date, at

rde.SMap-CABINET@mapn.ro, will greatly assist us in finalizing the

arrangements for the event.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew the assurances of my highest

consideration.

GHEORGHITA VLAD

General

—————




